
M E M O R A N D U M  

September 14, 1998 

TO: 

FROM : 

RE: 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO) 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (REYES~M 
DOCKET NO. 980214-WS - APPLICATION FOR RATE INCREASE IN 
DUVAL, ST. JOHNS AND NASSAU COUNTIES BY UNITED WATER 
FLORIDA, INC.  

Please place t h e  attached l e t t e r  dated August 26, 1998, i n  the 
above-referenced docket file. 

BLR/lw 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Bethea, Crouch, B .  
Davis, Gilchrist, Kyle, Lingo, Merchant, Starling, Williams) 
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LAW OFFICES 

MARTIN, ADE, BIRCHFIELD & MICKLER, P.4. 

JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202 
ONE INDEPENDENT DRIVE-SUITE 3000 

MAILING ADDRESS: 
POST OFFICE BOX 59 

JACKSONVILLE, FLORIOA 32201 

JAMESL AD€ 

LYNDA R AYCOCK 

W 0 BIRCHFIELD 

TIMOTHY A BURLEIGH 

JASON E CAMPBELL 

CHARLES L. CRANFORD 

STEPHEN H DURANT 

T WjLLlAM GLQCKER 

MICHAEL E. GOODBREAD. J R  

STEPHEN 0. HALKER 

SHARON ROBERTS HENDERSON 

TELEPHONE (904) 354-2050 

TELECOPIER (904) 354-5842 

BARBARA CHRISTIE JOHNSTON 

MYRA LOUGHRAN 

RALPH H MARTLN 
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SCOTT G SCHILDBERG 

MICHAEL D WHALEN 

GARY L WILKINSON 

L PETER JOHNSON (1942-1968, 

August 26, 1998 

Ms. Bobbie Reyes 
Department of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak 8oulevard 
Taiiahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Reyes: 

At a recent Agenda Conference before the Florida Public Service Commission 
(“Commission”), several members of the Staff mentioned there had been numerous 
customer responses to the Application for Rate Increase in Duval, St. Johns and Nassau 
Counties by United Water Florida Inc., Docket No. 980214-WS. 

In my review of the Records and Reporting file, it only appeared that only a couple 
of customer responses had been received by the Commission. I have subsequently 
received copies of three (3) more customer responses. I would appreciate it if you would 
provide me with a complete set of customer responses, e-mail, inquiries, etc., which have 
been collected by all the various divisions of the Commission, including the Division of 
Consumer Affairs, and the Commission’s responses thereto in connection with this rate 
case. Please also arrange for me to receive copies of such documents in the future and 
the Commission’s responses thereto. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Since re I y yours, 
”z 

Scott G. Schildberg 

SGS/dws 

cc: Mr. Watton F. Hill 
Mr. Robert J. lacullo 
Mr. Jack Schreyer 
Mr. Gary R. Moseley 
Mr. Munipalli Sambamurthi 
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